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 Dear Sir. 

 

 Me, last year architecture student, through this letter I 
am asking for the possibility to do an internship in your studio 
during the period between the 1st of June and the 31st of July. 

 I have almost finished my degree in architecture, so I 
have all the knowledge to work in an architecture studio. 
Indeed, the last courses in my school are focused as if the 
students work for a studio developing a complete project in 
the design, the structure, the facilities and the law. I am 
interested in developing architecture and structures and my 
studies are leading that direction. 

 I am really interested in discovering different cultures. I 
have already been studying in Sweden and now I would like to 
go to the other corner of Europe. Besides, Bucarest is in the 
east of Europe, however, during the three weeks that I have 
been there I have realized that it is a rising city with countless 
opportunities and a huge potential. 

 Looking forward for a positive answer, I would be 
available in Bucarest to arrange a meeting from the 11th of 
March to the 16th or in April from the 6th to the 12th. 
 

 Yours faithfully. 

 
 Mario Rodríguez 


